Bates Hall Preservation Society
P.O. Box 542

[ron River, MI 49935
906-284-0988

Email: info@gsavebateshall.com
FB: Bates Hall Preservation Society - BHPS
Website: savebateshall.com

Press Release:
The Annual Meeting of the Bates Hall Preservation Society will be held on Monday, January 13,
2025, at 9:00 a.m. at the Bates Township Hall in Iron River, Michigan. BHPS Members as well
as the public are welcome to attend this open meeting. The agenda will include welcome,
introductions, 2025 meeting schedule and budget, status of Bates Hall project, and discussion on

2025 fundraisers and community activities.



